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Support for refugee Ukrainian musicians by the State Music Council 
Brandenburg 
 
The Brandenburg State Music Council is the most important umbrella 
organization for all music matters in the amateur and professional 
sectors in our state of Brandenburg. 
We are appalled by the barbaric war of aggression in Ukraine and would 
like to do our part to help Ukrainian refugees. 
We would like to be a point of contact that enables interested Ukrainian 
musicians to get in contact with music schools and music societies, choirs 
and orchestras. 
Please contact us. 
 
We can be reached at: 
 

Landesmusikrat Brandenburg e.V. 
Behlertstr. 33 A 
14467 Potsdam 

Tel.: 0331 2803525 
www.landesmusikrat-brandenburg.de 
info@landesmusikrat-brandenburg.de 


